
Year 9 Memo 9/5/25

This Week
We joined the country, 

Europe and the world, to 
celebrate Victory in 

Europe Day on the 8th of 
May, in 

our contextualised readin
g seminar and ourRSE 

seminar and learnt about 
the importance and 

relevance of this80th 
anniversary celebration!

Last Week
Student seminars on 

Routines gave students a 
clear insight into 

expectations in and 
around the Academy.  One 
specific area families can 

help with is 
equipment.  Please ensure 
your child is fully equipped 

every day.

Next Week
It is mental health 

awareness 
week.  Students will 
receive information 

around this important 
area, including who to talk 

to in school and 
also external agencies 

that can help.  If your child 
has any questions around 

this area, ask them to 
see Mrs Fletcher.

Mrs C Fletcher - Head of Year
cfletcher@newsomeacademy.co.uk
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